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From: _WEB_Local Plan
Sent: 25 May 2022 09:32
To: _WEB_Canals Strategy
Subject: FW: Canal Chalford

Categories: Canal Strategy 2022 response

-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 24 May 2022 13:36 
To: _WEB_Planning <Planning@stroud.gov.uk> 
Subject: Canal Chalford 
 
[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
Dear Sirs/Madam, 
It is very difficult to read and comprehend draft canal strategy. The stretch of wilderness from Brimscombe to 
Sapperton is a beautiful nature part of the area which should be left as it is for the people to enjoy and left as a 
legacy for future generations to have and appreciate its beauty and not more houses that will not bring any beauty 
to this amazing environment. Please protect the diversity of nature in the upper Frome valley and not construct 
more rigid concrete steal corridors. Keep it wild and quiet, free of noise and pollution. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


